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July 30, 2014

Mayor or Assistant

City of Bloomington

109 E. Olive Street

Box 3157

Bloomington, IL 61701-5219

Dear Mayor:

This is to advise you that Ameren lllinois will be trimming trees in and around the
Bloomington area in the near future. Enclosed are maps and common addresses of the
areas affected. Ameren lllinois is mailing a notice to customers affected by the tree
trimming work. We are also providing a public notice in the newspapers covering your
area.

Qur qualified line ¢clearance trimmers will trim trees that could interfere with electric lines
that run from pole to pole. This free service is necessary to minimize the likelihood of
power outages and safety hazards.

If you have any questions about the tree trimming work to be done, please call
1.800.755.5000, or visit our website at: MySafeTrees.com.

Affected customers and property owners may address their concemns about the

proposed work in the manner specified on our website. You may aiso call the
Consumer Services Division of the lllinois Commerce Commission at 1-800-524-0795.

Sincerely,

Nikki Garcia
Supervisor Administration
Ameren lllinois

enclosures



